Dear ACL Legal Aid Group member,

We are due to have a meeting with the LAA on Friday to discuss current CCMS billing issues. We
want to ensure that the information we provide is as up to date as possible. In the circumstances, if
you do have any ongoing issues with processing bills, please can you respond with details so that we
can raise these issues at the meeting.

We are also due to attend a High Cost Family PET Working Group meeting on the 4™ October. We
have yet to receive an agenda, however, it is likely to involve CCFS cases, turnarounds, processes,
private family plans etc. If there is a particular issue (not case specific) which any member would like
to be raised, perhaps as any other business, please feel free to e-mail me at
charlotte.flanders@veritas.co.uk.

Thank you in anticipation of your kind assistance.

Kind regards,
Charlotte Flanders | ACL LAG Executive Committee
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